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This message originates from outside the Maine Legislature.
Good morning Rachel,
 
The Lewiston and Auburn Police Departments BOTH switched to a new 800MHz radio system
in 2021 which utilizes encryption. The FBI CJIS (Criminal Justice Information Systems) Policy
requires us to use encryption as it is an available option on our system.
 
I am aware that Chief Moen of the Auburn Police Department already sent you the CJIS
manual so I have not  attached it. 
 
Policy Area 5.13 addresses Mobile devices which include LMR (Land Mobile Radios). On page
66 Paragraph 9 under wireless protocols, it states “ Enable all security features of the wireless
product, including the cryptographic authentication, firewall, and other available privacy
features”.
 
 
 
David St. Pierre
CHIEF OF POLICE
 
Lewiston Police Department
171 Park Street, Lewiston, ME 04240
(207) 513-3137
 
Visit us at LewistonMaine.gov
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